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Sandra M. Koerber
54 Frankhauser Road
Williamsville, New York 14221

Marjory Jaeger, Town Clerk |
Town of Amherst

5583 Main Street

Williamsville, New York 14221

Re:  Jurisdictional Wetlands and connecting Channel
4176 — 4188 Sheridan Drive
772 North Forest Road (Westwood)

Dear Ms. Jaeger:

Attached is a copy of a letter I received from Mr. Edward Schintzius sent to the Army
Corp. of Engineers regarding Jurisdictional Westlands and connecting Channel on the
above referred to properties. The letter was postdated October 20, 2014. Mr. Schintzius
has agreed to allow me to distribute his letter to the Town Board and various
Departments as follows:

Supervisor Barry Weinstein, M.D.

Councilmembers Marlette, Manna, Sanders and Popowich
Thomas C. Ketchum, PE — Interim Town Engineer

Brian Armstrong — Engineer

Eric W. Gillert, AICP — Planning Director

Would greatly appreciate your distributing his correspondance to the above as well as
making this correspondance a matter of public record for the November 3, 2014 Town
Board Meeting,. '

Should anyone care to speak with Mr. Schintzius directly, they can contact me personally
and I will provide them with the information they need.

Sincerely,

Sandra M. Koerber
Resident



